2023 Permission to Pick Up Dear Parents

As a policy of the Swansea Country Club Summer Camp, we are not authorized to release a camper to anyone other than the parent or guardian of that child.

In the event, that someone other than a parent or guardian will be picking up your children, please fill in the necessary information below.

I hereby grant permission for the Swansea Country Club Camp to release my child/children listed below

Child's Name:			-
Child's Name:			-
Child's Name:			_
Child's Name:			-
to the following people li	isted below:		
Name:	Relation:	Phone:	
Parent's Name:	Signature:		
Date:	Daytime/Cell Phone:		